
Face Visors 

ETSP is supporting Helpful  
Engineering UK by assembling 
and delivering face visors to 
frontline healthcare workers. 
The ETSP Charity Chair has been 
busy helping and in just 3 days: 

100+ school staff have  
volunteered to assemble visors 
and 

1,180 face visors have been  
delivered to 

40+ Enfield care homes. Wow! 
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ETSP Highlights 
Just a couple of months ago we could never have imagined being 

in the situation we are now, with schools closed and the whole 

country being told to stay at home.  

So whilst you know what’s been happening within your own 

schools, we wanted to share what’s been going on in partnership 

schools over the past few weeks and keep you posted on what the 

ETSP team has been up to!  

Enfield Town Schools’ Partnership is a CIO | Registered charity number 1186244  

Keep in touch and share your 

news with us: 

E: info@etsplondon.org 
Twitter: @etsplondon 
Instagram: @etsplondon 

Easter School 

Over the school Easter holidays 
ETSP supported Attigo Academy 
Trust with their Easter school for 
children of key workers. Children 
from 8 Enfield schools attended 
Worcesters Primary and enjoyed 
a variety of sports, drama and 
craft activities delivered by 
school staff, a circus entertainer 
and Sport4Kids. 

Easter Bread 

ETSP received a large donation 
of Easter breads from The Old 
Enfield Charitable Trust and 
Love Your Doorstep to share 
with children across our 
schools. You might recognise 
some of the people receiving 
these gifts! 

Supporting our Community 

ETSP received a number of food 
parcels for vulnerable families 
from Palmers Green Mosque. 
To give back to our community, 
on Wednesday 6th May we are 
collecting donations of food 
and toiletries for North Enfield 
Foodbank. 

Online Art Gallery 

With our art competition and  
exhibition cancelled, we wanted 
to make sure everyone has the 
opportunity to see the incredible 
artworks we have received so far 
from pupils in Years 5 and 6. Visit 
our online gallery in ‘news’ on 
the ETSP website. 


